
 

 

City of Hamilton - HOLIDAY GARBAGE COLLECTION 

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise City businesses and 
residents that the GARBAGE COLLECTION will be scheduled on 
the following dates: 

• Saturday, December 24th – All Trash must be out by 
4:00pm. No Trash will be collected after 8:00pm 

• Sunday, 25th thru Tuesday, 27th December – NO 
COLLECTION 

• Wednesday, 28th December – Normal garbage collection 
will resume. 

• Saturday, December 31st – All Trash must be out by 
4:00pm. No Trash will be collected after 8:00pm 

• Sunday, 1st thru Monday 2nd January – NO COLLECTION 
• Tuesday, January 3rd – Normal garbage collection will 

resume. 
All garbage should be in place in designated collection areas by 
the times indicated in the above Collection Schedule. 

City Hall                                Anthony Darrell 
19th December 2022                  Assistant Superintendent 
 


